
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

                    
                                   RGS/075 /2022-23  

                                                         12th September 2022 
CBSE REGISTRATION 

GRADE 9th & 11th 
 

 
Dear Parent, 

 
 This is with reference to the Circular from CBSE dated 27/06/2022 regarding the 

registration of data for candidates of Classes IX/XI for CBSE Examination, 2022-23.  
 

You all have to visit the school for verification of the registration details of your ward 

to be forwarded to the CBSE to avoid any inconvenience in the future. 
 

NOTE : 
 You are requested to visit the school between 14 /09/22 to 16/09/2022 

between 8:15 am to 09:30 pm  
OR 

 Saturday - 17/09/22 between 8:15 am to 12:30 am. 
 

 Please collect the NOC from the accounts department and submit it to the 
School Reception. 

 
 Kindly adhere to the timings and slots given. 

 
 

Regards  

 
Richa Sharma 

Principal  
 


